Bourbon County High School





Student Y~Chapter

August 14, 2024

The Bourbon County High School Student Y-Chapter is requesting the School Board's approval to attend the Kentucky Youth Assembly (K.Y.A.) Conference from November 24-26, 2024. Most of the trip will be at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Louisville - with a possible trip to the Capitol in Frankfort on November 25 th.

The Student Y organization is very attentive to following safety and health concerns that may arise. For the students, the ability to vote on bills in the halls of our State Capitol building and argue cases in the State Supreme Court room will have a lasting impact on how our students view and understand government. We respectfully request for you to allow us to go to the KYA Conference in Louisville, and are looking forward to seeing Bourbon County students shine!

Thank you,

Kathy Jo Elkins

Jordan Evans

Student Y-Chapter Advisors

Our School Nurse will be given a list of students attending the trip on October 23, 2024.